Himachal Pradesh

Public Works Department

NO. PW/CTR/e-Procurement/2013~ 267 Ct 2~ 8‘3[2
From:

Dated:- &[l CI l J0l|3

Engineer-in-Chief
1o

The Chief Engineer (Shimla Zone)
HPPWD, Shimla.

; T'he Chief Engineer (Mandj Zone)
| HPPWD, Mandi.

T'he Chief Engineer (Kangra Zone)
HPPWD, Dharamshala.

T'he Chief Engineer (Hamirpur Zone)
HPPWD, Hamirpur.

T'he Chief Engineer (National Highway)
HPPWD, Shimla. -

T'he Chief Engineer (PMGS Y)
HPPWD, Shimla.

The Chief Engineer (HPRIDC)
HPPWD, Shimla.

Subject: - Review of the progress of e-Procurement in HP,

(Threshold Limit for Floating e-Tendering).

| Ov,\\? [ am directed to refer to the Pr Secretary (PW) to the Govt. of
| | HP letter No. PBW (B)F(2)3/2012 dated 13, September 2013, (copy enclosed) on the
subject cited above vide which the e-tendering

Budgeted/ NABARD/NH/CRF Works has
existing Rs. 40.00 lacs.

limit for all procurement of State

been lowered to Rs. 20.00 lacs from the

You are requested to ensure that the Draft Notice Inviting

(DNIT) of the works may henceforth be approved with the condition that the
tender inviting officer shall invite the tenders

Tender

of value of Rs. 20.00 lacs and more

through e-procurement only. The Strict instructions may also be issued to the tender

inviting officers in this regard.

i <
1E

Superintending Engineer (D-III)

HPPWD, Shimla-2.
. %{éﬁ ‘ Copy to the following:

1. The Pr. Secretary (PW) to the Govt, of HP for information.
1 e 2. All the Superintending Engineer/Executive Engineer in HPPWD through e-

mail for information & strict compliance.
/ The Executive Engineer (IT) HPPWD Shimla. He is requested to upload

the same on departmental website.

y

A7
Supe ding Engineer (D-III)
HPPWRShj




¢ ol | ’_ , Immediate
.« | No.PBW(B)F(2)3/2012 | ¥
'} & - Government of Himachal Pradesh
Public Works Department.

From
i The Pr. Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.
To '
- The Engineer-in-Chief,
HP PWD, Nirman Bhawan,
Nigam Vihar, Shimla-171002 o _ e

Dated Shimla-171002, the - | 2 September, 2013.

Subject: - Review of the progress of e-Procurement in HP.
Sir,

I am directed to refer the subject noted above and to say that a meeting
was held on 24-04- 2013 under the chairmanship of Pr. Secretary (PWD) to the
Government of Himahcla Pradesh to review the progress of e-Procurement under item
No.. 11 of said meeting, it was decided after detailed discussion that e-tendering may be

%.lowered to Rs. 10 Lakhs from the existing Rs. 40 Lakhs. In the first phase it is to be

& reduced to Rs. 20 Lakhs.

In view of the above, partial modification is made in Sl. No. 1 of this

letter No. PWD(B)F(5)4/2010 11, dated 31- 10-2011 and henceforth no tender of value

of Rs. 20 Lakhs or more for works shall be ﬂoated except :tlllrough e-tendring mode.
\

You are, therefore, requested to kindly further action in the matter

G accordingly under intimation to this department.

_ 5 QO _ ki _ - Y ursfaithr'ully,

(\\;\ | | (Lokeny Mﬁb{n) |
2° q - - Special Secretary (PW) to the
_ \ | , _ Government of Himachal Pradesh.

Endst. No. As above. Dated Shimla-17 1002, the * September, 2013,
Copy to:-
1. The Nodal Officer(e-Procurement), O/o the Engineer-in Chief, HP PWD Nirman

Rhawan, Nigam Vihar, Shimla-2 for information and necessary action.
2 All Chief Engineers/Superintending Engineets HIPEWD

3. To file No. PWD(B)F (5)4/2010 II for record.
(Lokender Singh Chauhan)

Special Secretary (PW) to the
Government of Himachal Pradesh.




